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Sebert Wood Primary School 
Parent/Carer Update  

 

Dates for your diary 

Monday 27 November    Deadline for Christmas Hamper donations  

Friday 1 December    FOSWS Christmas Fayre and Wear a Christmas Jumper day 

      Class 3 Reading Café  

Wednesday 6 December   Year 2 visit to Pantomime 

      Reception Performance @ 14:15 

Thursday 7 December     Reception Performance @ 10:00 

Friday 8 December     Class 4 Reading Café 

Sunday 10 December    Sebert Singers performing at Carol Concert 

Monday 11 December     Year 1 Performance @ 14:15 

Tuesday 12 December     Year 1 Performance @ 10:00 

      Year 2 Performance @ 14:15 

Wednesday 13 December    Year 2 Performance @ 10:00 

      Year 3 and 4 Carols at Christ Church Moreton Hall @14:00 

Wednesday 20 December    Christmas Lunch 

      Last Day of term 

Wednesday 3 January    PD Day 

Thursday 4 January     First day back for pupils 

For further dates, please see the school website. 

KS1 Reading Cafes 

Parents and carers are invited to join their children in our library for a 30-minute shared reading session. We have 

lots of great books the children would love to share with you! 

Class 3  Friday 1st December, 2:50pm-3:20pm 

Class 4  Friday 8th December, 2:50pm-3:20pm 

There is no need to book places. Please enter via the main school entrance. After the session you will be able to 

walk round to the playground entrances to collect your children as normal.  

Apple devices 

We are on the lookout for old iPads/iPhones which are extremely useful resources for our pupils. If you have an 

unwanted iPad or iPhone gathering dust which you would be willing to donate, please let us know.  

Christmas lunch booking deadline 

Just a reminder the deadline for booking a Christmas lunch for your child, on Wednesday 20th December, is 
today.  Please see the Christmas newsletter issued earlier this month for full details.  Should a booking not be 
made, we will assume your child will be having a packed lunch from home.  Thank you for your understanding 
with regards to the booking deadline as this ensures we are able to pre-order the food from our supplier. 
  


